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Tuesday, 12 July 2022 

 

Trukai supports Team PNG to the 2022 Birmingham 

Commonwealth Games with K344,000  

 

The Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC) received a timely presentation of K344,000 from 

Trukai Industries Limited (TIL) to aid Team PNG’s participation at the 20th edition of the Commonwealth 

Games in Birmingham, United Kingdom later this month. The funds presented were raised from the 

sales of the 2022 Trukai Fun Run T Shirts. 

TIL Chief Executive Officer Alan Preston in making the presentation to the PNG Olympic Committee 

said that Trukai was happy with its continued partnership with PNGOC to support Team PNG in its 

endeavour to promote PNG’s sporting talents in international competitions. 

“Trukai Industries has been a great partner of Team PNG and the PNG Olympic Committee (PNGOC) 

for the past 23 years and was happy to continue this partnership again in 2022. 

“We are happy to continue our support again, and this year it will be towards supporting Team PNG to 

the Commonwealth Games in Birmingham, United Kingdom later this month. On behalf of Trukai 

Industries Ltd, we wish them all the best and every success, as they fly our country’s Red, Black and 

Gold colours amongst the 70 plus Commonwealth nations’ who will congregate in one of the biggest 

sporting festivals of the world from 28th July to 08th August 2022”, Preston said. 

Sir John Dawanincura, President of the PNG Olympic Committee in receiving the cheque on behalf of 

PNGOC and Team PNG, thanked Trukai Industries for their continued support.  

“We are truly grateful for this wonderful partnership fostered over many years despite tough economic 

times our country has endured, you continue to stand by PNGOC. I salute your passion and support 

and admire your valuable contribution to enabling PNG’s elite sportsmen and women to aspire to 

greater heights”, Sir John said. 

Team PNG Chef de Mission (CdM) to the Birmingham Commonwealth Games, Michael Henao also re-

iterated the team’s gratitude to TIL for its continued support to Team PNG over the years and especially 

this year’s team.  

“Trukai have been wonderful supporters of Team PNG over the years and we are truly grateful for that. 

This year, we will be taking a contingent of 54 to these Games and we can assure you that we will be 

doing the very best for our country to fly our flag amongst other nations within the Commonwealth. 

Team PNG to the Commonwealth Games will leave our shores on July 21st, 2022”, CdM Henao said. 

 

### 

 

About the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  



The Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC) is a non-government, not-for-profit organisation 

committed to inspire and unite Papua New Guinea through sporting excellence and success. The 

PNGOC is a believer of sport as an enabler for sustainable and inclusive development. It is our 

responsibility to select, send and fund Team PNG to the Olympic Games, Commonwealth Games and 

Pacific Games. This is achieved by working with our member national sports federations and with the 

support of our sponsors and partners, through fundraising events and with the backing of the 

Government. To find out more visit our website www.pngolympic.org.pg  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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